
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Wednesday, May 7, 2025 
 
French 

• Attention all Core and French Immersion students from Semester 1&2. We will be having a French 
cultural cuisine restaurant and show experience trip on May 29. If you had French semester 2, you can 
come to room 220 for a form if you would like to join. 

 
 
Guidance 

• Attention Grade 12 students! You have been invited to the Commencement Awards, Bursaries and 
Scholarships Google Classroom. If you haven’t already done so, please accept the invitation. We are 
encouraging ALL graduating students to please fill out the application Google Form and applicable 
assignments to be considered for some of the awards, scholarships, and bursaries that our generous 
donors provide to our graduating class each year. The Commencement Awards Committee looks forward 
to reviewing these applications each year and collaboratively selecting the deserving recipients. Through 
this Google Classroom students will also be nominating and voting for the Valedictorian. The applications 
are due Tuesday, May 13th, 2025. Start working on your application today!  

• There are currently many opportunities available for community involvement hours. Please check out the 
bulletin board with posters outside by the health care classroom or stop by guidance for details. 

 
 
Health Care 

• Attention Health Care students – Health Care hoodies are available to purchase on School Cash Online 
until Friday, May 9th! Only $34.50 for your choice of white with a pink logo, or grey with a navy logo. 
Order yours today!  

 
 
Music 

• Junior Concert Band, please look to your Google classroom and vote for the MVM for our ensemble.   
• Tangent will meet after school today.  

• There is a Rebel Rebel rehearsal at lunch today! 
 
 
Library 

• A big shoutout to our White Pine Battle of the Books team who competed yesterday in Pickering. They 
didn’t place, but they brough sharp thinking, great teamwork, and a real love of reading to the 
competition. We’re proud of how they represented our school – way to turn the page with style! 


